August 24, 2006
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
Penalty Assessment against All My Sons Moving & Storage
Docket No. TV-050537
Dear Ms. Washburn:
Enclosed is Staff’s supplemental response to Commission Bench Request No. 4 as well as corrected responses to BR-2 and BR-3.  Revised and added text is highlighted in light-grey.

Regarding complaint number 97252, the corrected response to BR-2 lists corrected dates of violation.  The dates in the complaint file are inconsistent, and the earlier response to BR-2 reflected incorrect dates.  In the corrected response to BR-3, the table of violations generated in response to BR-3(a) now includes violations from complaint number 97252.  This complaint did not appear in the table before due to an oversight rooted in the mistaken assumption that the violations associated with this complaint had occurred in 2006.  I apologize for this error.
If you have any questions regarding these responses, please contact me at (360) 664-1186.
Sincerely,

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General 
JCR/emd
Enclosures

cc:  Parties

